
Fit for the Future Submission – Brian Todd 
 

19 July 2015 

Office in Charge IPART NSW 

Dear Staff Member 

 

Greater Taree City Council is in no way fit for the future.  They are not even fit for the 

distant past. The Council is dysfunctional, wasteful, inefficient, distracted by unproductive 

bureaucratic process and not accountable. 

 

Here are extracts from some of my correspondence to relevant GTCC and Departments: 

2015 

I read this today and note as follows: 

 

2.4%  

 

http://www.gtcc.nsw.gov.au/assets/Main-Site/Files/BusinessPapers2015/agenda-

june15.pdfrate increase.  

 

We see these increases every year and while this is lower than the trend,  the overall 

amount we will pay will increase by 3.43%. 

 

I also note the amount of reserves the council has continues at very high 

levels: $33,900,000 

 

The Lakes Way northern end resembles a goat track and I noted that funding had been 

made a while back in your advices for black spots. I just see this council drifting. 

 

regards 

 

Brian Todd 
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